
ORIGINAL 
@ BELLSOUTH 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 850 222~1201 
Suite 400 Fax 850 222-8640 
150South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee. Florida 32301 

October 6,1999 

Mrs. Blanca Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida hrblic Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Nancy H. Sims 
Director - Regulatory Relations 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: Docket No. 990950-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for approval of 
Interconnection, Unbundling, and Resale Agreement with the Other Phone Company, Inc. d/b/a 
Access One Communications 

Dear Blanca 

On July 22, 1999, BellSouth and Access One Communications, Inc. filed their negotiated 
agreement for interconnection. Since that time, the Federal Communications Commission has 
made a decision on certain issues that may have an impact on this agreement. BellSouth and 
Access One are waiting for the FCC to release their order and will be discussing the impact, if 
any. 

Therefore, BellSouth and Access One have agreed to waive the 90 day requirement for approval 
of the agreement. This in no way will impact the ability of Access One to receive service from 
BellSouth. We will be in touch with you as soon as possible as to what action will need to be 
taken in this docket. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

(y RECORDS 
CTR - C o p y  to: Walter D'Haeseleer - FPSC 
EAG __ Victor Cordiano - FPSC 
LEG 1 Tina Watts - FPSC 
MAS - 
OPC I_ 

PA1 ___ 
SEC -1- 
WAW __ 
OTtl __ 

Ken Baritz - Access One 
Page Miller - BellSouth 
Nancy White - BellSouth 


